

Have a look at our amazing book corners!





Nursery – The Land of Stories

Reception – Cosy corner



Year One - the reading garden



Year Two – These Are The Greatest Books



Year Three – Harry Potter





Year Four—safari themed



Year Five - Bookflix





Year Six - Starbooks







The school council inspected them.

They shared some of the things that they liked most.

We got to watch videos too!

Then they met with Mrs Logue, one of our governors to make a decision!

Mrs Logue was so impressed – she even wrote us a letter!



Message to the School Council at Holy Name Primary Catholic School

Dear School Council

I wanted to write and tell you how much I enjoyed our zoom meeting last week. I was so impressed with all the book corners in your school. It was hard to choose the winner!!

Congratulations to Reception for winning – I thought their 'Cosy Corner' ticked all the right boxes and they were worthy winners.

During our meeting it was a pleasure to meet and work with you all. What articulate and polite children. You really listened to each other and were very respectful of each other's views. What super role models you all are!

I look forward to working with you again in the future and I hope to see you in person soon.

During this season of Advent. I will continue to keep you and all the pupils of Holy Name School in my prayers.

Enjoy the rest of term and keep reading in all those fabulous book corners!

Regards,

Mrs Logue

Foundation Governor

The final task was to announce the winners in assembly! We made a short speech and are pleased to tell you that RECPETION were the winners.

We wanted to curl up in their cosy corner the most!

Reception won a set of book vouchers for their classroom and a £5 book voucher for everyone in the class to buy a book of their choice to keep!

